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State of South Carolina
Office of the Gobernor

NikkI R. HALEY 1205 PENDLETON STREET
GOVERNOR CoLuMBiA 29201

April 18, 2015

Fire Chief Chris Harvey

City of Greer Fire Department
103 West Poinsett Street
Greer, South Carolina 29650

Dear Chief Harvey,

Michael and I want to take a moment and thank you for your thirty-eight years of service to the
people of our great state. You have made a tremendous impact on the North Spartanburg Fire
District, and we appreciate your commitment to the safety of our citizens. You have set a high

standard for your colleagues, and your contributions will certainly leave a lasting impression on
the community.

We wish you all the best in your future endeavors. God bless.

My vegy best,




